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Submission to the CMC

Please accept my late submission.
My name is - I have been involved in the sex industry
in Queensland for the past 12 years. I have had experience in the brothel,

private, legal and illegal industry. I was a £ —
and on the first Governance committee of this
organisation. I am the owner of.Queensland escor irectories which have

over 100 private sex workers advertising. These websites are listed below.

Safety is of the most importance when it comes to the sex industry. If a
worker feels safe then their general health and well being is better thus
ensuring a safer healthy general community.

Safety is and always has been found in numbers. I feel the industry would
be greatly improved by permitting two workers to reside and work from the
same residence. This would improve the safety levels of private workers,
not only would there be someone about in case of emergency but the clients
would quickly become aware of the new laws and be aware that someone could
be about.

Private workers security would be improved by the presence of a reception
/ phone lady who makes bookings on or off the premiss's or by a cleaner
doing the laundry.

out Calls By Private workers: the private worker should be able to be
walked to the door of the clients hotel or residence by her driver. The
worker should be able to have her phone lady call her upon arrival to
confirm all is OK. The phone lady should also be able to call her 5
minutes before the job is to finish to make transport arrangements.

Out Calls By Brothels and agencies: No advantage to the gecurity of sex
workers.

I hope you will consider this submission.

Yours Faithfully,




